
 

Greater Little Rock Baptist Church 
Vacation Bible School 

2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 
Welcome to Vacation Bible School Greater Little Rock Baptist Church! We are so excited that your child will be a part of 
our week.  
 
Please mark these dates on your calendar: 
 
Greater Little Rock Vacation Bible School (VBS) – July 22-26, 2024 
The fun starts at 6:00pm and will end at 8:30pm each night. To register, please complete the attached forms within this 
packet: 
 

• VBS Registration Form 

• Event Permission Slip 

• Transportation Request (if transportation is being requested) 

• Code of Conduct 
 
Here are a few details of our week with you to help everything run smoothly. 
 
1. Dinner – Dinner will be served nightly from 5:00PM – 6:00PM in the Greater Little Rock Gymnasium (Note: Use the 
entrance on Desoto Street) 
 
2. VBS Closing Assembly/Celebration – We will have a VBS Closing Assembly Saturday, July 27, 2024. All children 
who have participated in VBS are invited to bring their families as we share our weekly experiences. Immediately following 
there will be a Family Tailgate Celebration! 
 
3. Attire – Children should wear comfortable play clothes and tennis shoes are required. Children who 
are wearing flip-flops, crocks, etc. will not be allowed to participate in recreation due to safety 
concerns. Children will be creating crafts with glue and paint, as well as playing outside.  
 
4. Behavior Expectations – We strive to create a safe and welcoming environment for all of our VBS 
participants. We want all of our children and volunteers to have a great time at VBS, so everyone 
should treat each other with courtesy and respect. We reserve the right to contact parents if children 
are not following the behavior expectations. 
 
5. Items from home – At VBS we will have fun and be busy with Bible study, activities, 
crafts, and music. Children do not need to bring toys or any electronic devices (Cellphone, tablets, and video games, etc.) 
that act as a distraction. 
 
We are so excited to have your child as a part of our Vacation Bible School. If you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact our business office (850)433-4787 

 
Blessing, 
 
Greater Little Rock VBS Planning Team 


